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Official 

Coroner Lawrie’s recommendation is under government’s consideration  

The Department of Government Services is presently reviewing Coroner Lawrie’s 
recommendations and will develop advice for consideration by the Minister for Consumer 
Affairs on an appropriate response by government.  

I would be pleased to keep the Coroners Court informed of our progress on this matter.  

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

Yours sincerely  

 

Jaklin Trajkovski 
A/Executive Director, Regulation Policy and Disputes Services 
Department of Government Services 
15/12/ 2023 




